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November 13, 2006 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney, Asst. Commissioner/Engineering 

 Department of Public Works  

 

RE: Street Lighting Georgetown Area 

 

 

Attached is an estimate for upgrading street lighting in the Georgetown Area by WE Energies.  

The estimate is $32,361.28 for four lights, which includes restoration.  Although the Public 

Works and Services Committee and the Common Council approved the request for additional 

street lighting,  I believe this is cost prohibitive and request the approval be rescinded. 

 

 

Cc:  Ald. Helding 
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